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Comments: Hello, I just wanted to comment that the proposed new regulations will hurt the safety and health of

Americans by not allowing for the best safety practices while climbing in our National Forests.  The current

regulations have helped millions of Americans get outside and enjoy the National Forests in safety.  In addition,

the proposed regulations are confusing and unenforceable by existing placing rock climbing gear only in 'existing

climbing opportunities.'

 

Thank you for all your hard work,

 

Nate Smith


